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This is to confirm that the following paper has been accepted for publication at the Fourth
Workshop on Gender Bias in Natural Language Processing (GeBNLP), which will be held in
conjunction with the 2022 Annual Conference of the North American Chapter of the Associ-
ation for Computational Linguistics (NAACL) in Seattle, US, on Friday, 15 July 2022.

Title: HeteroCorpus: A Corpus for Heteronormative Language Detection
Authors: Juan Vásquez, Gemma Bel-Enguix, Scott Thomas Andersen and Sergio-Luis Ojeda-
Trueba

We are delighted to welcome the first author, Juan Miguel Vásquez Aguilar, at our workshop
in Seattle for his presentation of the paper.

On behalf of the GeBNLP organisers,
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